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Congratulations to the Class of 2020 & 2021 
 
The Town of Slave Lake is incredibly proud of the Northern Lakes College class of 2020 & 2021. 
 
Your determination and strength through all your hard work was always noticed and we are proud of 
everything you put in. This past year you managed to work through the most difficult situation that 
anyone could anticipate. You all should be incredibly proud of the resiliency that you showed and 
achieved. Your ability to adapt to these unexpected challenges and unprecedented circumstances makes 
us certain that you will be able to achieve great things on your journey’s forward.  
 
We hope that through the quality of your character that you can act as ambassadors for those who call 
this great northern region home. 
 
You are entering a world that is very different from when you started your educational journey. This 
means that the path you carve moving forward is that much more important. Help shape the world and 
be the best you can be.  
 
 
 
 
 


